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There are two reference numbers on the plans that conflict quite a bit. Ref0001 has 31MSF on the summary page(8) and 231 on 
the total quantities (pg7). Ref0002 has 2903 on the summary page (8) and 2503 on the total quantities (pg7).  The bid 
documents have the higher numbers and this may cause some companies to be outbid due to using the higher number of hours 
per unit cost. There is also the fact that half of the geraniums have been added to another contract that McWhorter's Landscape 
Company is doing so the correct quantities of geraniums should only be 1000 and not 2000 - the bid documents should be 
changed to the correct amount left to perform - ref0011.  Thanks for your consideration of this information. 

Sincerely,

Loretta McWhorter
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


